
Applied Textiles is here to educate you on the requirements and what these changes may 
mean for you. Applied Textiles is offering a CEU that will cover the importance of Cal TB 

117-2013, steps towards compliancy, and ways to identify accredited testing. 

On December 27, 2020, California Technical Bulletin 117-2013 became a Federal man-
date within the United States. Under this mandate, all residential and contract upholstery 

products will be required to comply with Cal TB 117-2013 by June 25th, 2021.

The designation of this CEU is health, safety, welfare and it is registered for 0.1 CEU value.

Email or call for more information and to sign up to view Applied Textiles 45 minute CEU.
Contact Micki Martin at mmartin@applied-textiles.com or call 616-559-6116


